LOGAN ELI\/\ ELEI\/\ENTARY

STATE TESTING
Our 3rd through 5th Graders will
be taking their stafe tests in

April. Here are the dafes.

Be sure that all your contact
information is up to date with
the office.

3rd Grade
Reading — April 8th and 9th
Math — April 22th and 30th

IMPORTANT DATES
3rd — 7th — Read Across
America Week

/th — Read-A-Thon

15th — Mother-Son
Dodgeball Tournament
21st — No School for
sfudents

28th — Report Cards sent
home

4th Grade
Reading — April 15th and 16th
Math — April 23rd and 24th

5th Grade
Reading — April 10th and 11th
Math — Aprill 25th and 28th
Science - May 1st and 2nd

ATTENDANCE
p>» Our attendance rate for February was

A D 91.65%. We will be back at 95% in March.

' Congratulations to Mrs. Starkey's and Mrs.

Bennington's classes who were our winners

for the February Attendance Challenge.
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PTO EVENTS
On Saturday, March 15th,
PTO will host a Mother-Son
Dodgeball Tournament. |
Information has been sent
home with all students.

Office Phone Number
740-474-3877
Elementary Fax Number
740-477-3124

DRESS CODE
We know that spring and
summer clothes will be
worn soon. Please refer to
the Student Handbook
about the appropriate
shorts, tops, and shirts that
can be worn to schooal.

Father-Daughter Dance will
be held on April 12th. Be on
the lookout later this month

for information from the PTO
regarding the Dance.

PBIS - Be A BRAVE

J As the weather becomes warmer, we

) want to remind our students that we sfill
must follow all rules in school and on the
bus. We appreciate the parents talking
with their children about listening and
following the rules. ©The Little Ladybug Shopll




LOGAN ELI\/\ ELEI\/\ENTARY

CHALLENGE

We are having another
attendance challenge for the
month of March. Which class will
come out on top?

News Club

Did you know that we had a
News Club for 4th and 5th
graders? Mrs. Ross and Mrs.
Rhoads have students coming in
two to three mornings a week to
record daily announcements
and pledge. This recording

is then shared to every teacher
to play in their classrooms at the
beginning of school.

SPRING FORWARD
On Sunday, March 9th, we
will Spring Forward. Before
you go to bed on Saturday
night, be sure to set your
clocks forward one hour.

) KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION

~J Kindergarten Registration for the 2025-
2026 school year will be on March 27th
and 28th. Please call the office at 740-
474-3877 to schedule your
appointment.
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